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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We had a fantastic start to the new half term including Saturn performing in a dance show case at Christ 
the King and a trip to the Anderton Centre for Years 3, 4 and 5.  This weekend we saw the sunshine again 
and nights are getting lighter so Spring is definitely on the way.  Here’s looking forward to a great half term 
for us all. 
 
COVID Update 
 
While the government have relaxed some of the rules again, as a school we will be following the 
recommended guidelines.  Anyone testing positive for COVID must isolate for at least 5 days and can only 
return to school following two negative Lateral Flow tests or after 10 days, whichever is sooner.  Thank you 
for your support in keeping our school community safe. 
 
World Book Day 
 
This year we will be dressing as a character from a book to celebrate World Book Day 
on Friday 4th March.  This year’s theme is ‘Magic’.  I can’t wait to see how creative 
you all get.  There will also be a special visitor in school on Friday afternoon.   
 
 
Parent Governor 
 

We need a new parent governor to join our Governing Body.  Could you 
commit to attending 3 meetings per term, usually between 3pm and 5.30pm?  
Do you want to help to decide the priorities for improving the school? 
If you would like to work in partnership with the school staff and other 
governors to raise standards and improve outcomes for all of our children 
then this is the role for you.  No previous experience needed. 
 

Please could any interested parents contact me for more information. 
 
Staffing 
Miss Dimond returns from Maternity leave tomorrow.  We are looking forward to having her back in 

school.  Miss Tomsett will remain with Saturn class for a few weeks and Miss Dimond will be supporting 

classes with some COVID catch up tuition. 

http://www.fishwick.lancs.sch.uk/
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Parent’s Evening 

Just advance notice to save the date.  Parent’s evening will be held on  

• Tuesday 22nd March 3.15pm-6.30pm 

• Wednesday 23rd March 3pm-4.30pm 

More information will be sent out nearer the time. 

Comic Relief 
 
The office will be selling Red Noses at £1.50 each for this event.  We will text as soon as they have arrived 
in school.  Comic Relief 2022 is on Friday 18th March. 
 
 

Easter Raffle 
 
We will be holding our Easter raffle on Friday 1st April at 9am.  Tickets will be on 
sale in the office from Monday 21st March until 4pm on Thursday 31st March with 
the usual yummy Easter treats as prizes.  If any parents would like to donate an egg 
or some chocolate as a prize please drop it in to the office.  All donations will be 
gratefully received. 

 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support 
 

Mrs V Conway 
 
Vicki Conway 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


